
Study Hall 2023-2024

Ms. Speakes and Mrs. Phillips are offering a study hall for students in 4th - 8th grade. The study hall
will take place Monday - Thursday from 3:00 - 5:00
Contact information: lspeakes@scspk12.org - 501-339-8238

Study hall is intended to be a quiet, supervised environment for students to complete homework and
study for tests. Our hope is that if students can finish their work during study hall, they will have more
time to spend with their family relaxing at home. Once the semester fee is paid, students can attend
as many or as few days as they need. We do not need to know ahead of time! Parents should pick
students up from the south side of the building, forming a carline similar to normal dismissal.
Students must be picked up by 5:00 each day, but can be picked up earlier. Students must respect
all expectations to be allowed to continue attending. If there are repeated behavior issues, parents
will be notified and students may not be allowed to return. We will not offer refunds for students who
are removed because of behavior.

Study hall will not meet on:
● Days we do not have school
● Half Days/Noon Dismissal
● Week of Parent-Teacher Conferences

(October 23rd-26th)
● Limited other occasions including but not

limited to: Teacher illness and weather
● Parents will be notified by noon if Study

Hall is canceled unexpectedly

Study Hall Expectations
1. Follow all school rules
2. Bring work to complete, and a book to read in

case they finish everything
3. Be respectful of the instructor, other attendees,

and the classroom
4. Students will be allowed to use a Chromebook

during study hall for academic purposes only
(no games)

Our first priority is the well being of students, and we hope that this opportunity will be helpful for
students and families. Study hall is not a tutoring service, and students should not plan on
receiving one on one help every day. Students will be offered a healthy snack each day during study
hall ex: cheese sticks or fruit snacks.

Please make check out to Leah Speakes.
Ready to sign up? Complete the bottom section of this form and turn in to Mrs. Phillips or Ms.
Speakes with payment. Study hall begins on August 21st and ends on May 17th. There are 25
spots available per semester. Spots are reserved once payment is received. Payment must be
received before students attend.

________________________________________________________________________________
Study Hall Registration
Student name: ______________________________________ Grade Level: ___________________

Parent/Guardian: __________________________________ Phone: _________________________

Parent/Guardian: __________________________________ Phone: _________________________

Payment Included: 1st Quarter: $250 ____ 1st and 2nd Quarter $500 _____ Full year $1000 _____

mailto:lspeakes@scspk12.org

